
DPA FSDO FAASTeam presents:

IMC Club Monthly Meeting - KARR



This is the monthly meeting for the Sugar
Grove/Aurora airport IMC Club. Believing that
safety and proficiency are developed through
education and experience, monthly meetings use
real world scenarios to engage our members and
allow them to share and build their experience.
All pilots are welcome; both instrument and non-
instrument rated are welcomed.
A flying scenario is presented that is based on
actual events; submitted by one of the club
members, actual NTSB reports, eye witness
accounts or news reports. Some aspects may
have been changed, such as location, aircraft
type, meteorological conditions, etc. It may have
been embellished to enhance the presentation or
make it more appealing to a larger audience with
varying skill levels.
Scenarios are intended to create an environment
for guided discussion on the lead object of the
scenario's subject. It is IMC Club's discussion
facilitator's responsibility to suggest variables in
the scenario.
Directions: This meeting will be held in the JA Corporate
Center. This is the first building on your left as you enter the
Aurora Airport. Go to the last entrance - in the cafeteria.

Event Details

Wed, Mar 11, 2020 - 19:00 CDT
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Center

43 W 700 U.S. RT. 30 Sugar

Grove, IL

Sugar Grove, IL 60554

Contact: WILLIAM DAVID SEITH
(630) 549-2156

wdseith@aol.com

Select #: GL0399156

Representative WILLIAM DAVID SEITH



A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a cash prize. Go to

www.mywingsinitiative.org

for more info.

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


